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The Coroners Officer
For Portsmouth & South East Hampshire

Re: Statement made on 27.4.1999 referring to the meeting with Police on the 2.10.1998.

This statement has been sitting in the professional standards department. | have faxed a
copy of the statement to the Portsmouth News and Meridian. Results would allege of a
journalist confirming this with DCI Williams and telephone call from a retired Sussex Police
Officer it now seems that my sister is going to be interviewed. This is a week before final
discussions are supposed to be made. If they intended to cuff this case they could not have
done a better job. Unfortunately for them | have had a life long interest in law and my sister
who has recently retired having had 40 years experience in nursing.
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